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The Central Bank of Ireland (CBI) is implementing a new fast track procedure for approval of
SDFR-related prospectus changes, similar to what we’ve seen from the Luxembourg
Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF).[1] The CBI asked Irish Funds to
communicate the details of the process to industry, and Irish Funds has kindly permitted us
to share their attached communication.
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[1] See ICI Memorandum No. 32994, available at
https://www.iciglobal.org/iciglobal/pubs/memos/ci.memo32994.global.
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